
 

 

 

 

PSA intervenes to secure overdue overtime payments for 

EMS staff 
 

The PSA successfully intervened on behalf of the Emergency Medical Services (EMS) personnel at 

eThekwini District and other districts regarding outstanding overtime payments for the period November 

2023 to 31 March 2024. After being approached by affected EMS staff, the PSA engaged with the head 

office of the Department of Health. Thanks to the PSA’s diligent efforts, the overdue overtime payments 

have now been processed and paid. 

 

The PSA remains steadfast in its commitment of advocating for and protecting the rights of members. The 

PSA understands the vital role that EMS personnel play in communities and the Union is dedicated to 

ensuring they receive fair compensation. Members any concerns or who require assistance, are 

requested to contact the PSA. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA, can contact PSA provincial organisers: Xolani Dhlamini – 073 813 

9646 / xolani.dhlamini@psa.co.za, Cynthia Mbali – 082 880 8953 / cynthia.mbali@psa.co.za, or 

Nkosephayo Zulu – 082 880 8994 / nkosephayo.zulu@psa.co.za. Alternatively, you can contact the full-

time shop stewards: Ernest Mkhize – 081 016 5028, Nondumiso Mvubu – 081 016 5024, Jabulani 

Bukhosi – 063 737 8498, or Sthembile Ngcobo – 081 016 5085. 
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